
The Wellington CV Yard is 
changing

Questions?
Please email info@wellingtonferryprecinct.co.nz or talk to our Wellington terminal staff

The Wellington terminal commercial vehicle marshalling yard, weighbridge and CV Hut will soon 
change location.

This is part of the ferry terminal redevelopment and will enable our Downer HEB JV construction 
partner to carry out ground strengthening work in the current CV yard.


